
 

 

 

 

McBROD AVENUE CONSTRUCTION SUMMER 2020 

PUBLIC MEETING 
 

PUBLIC MEETING: McBrod Avenue Construction Summer 2020 

LOCATION:   NW Flex Space at 1887 SE Milport 

DATE:    Thursday October 3, 2019 

TIME:    5:00 p.m – 6:30 p.m 

 

Updates are planned for the McBrod Avenue between 17th Avenue and Ochoco: 
 
• Street paving 
• Constructing a continuous sidewalk on the east side of McBrod, including 

reconstructing the existing sidewalk to provide ADA accessibility 
• Replacing water main and laterals 
• Sanitary sewer and storm sewer repairs 
• Stormwater compliance 
 
Impacts to businesses may include: 
• Temporary road closures. Vehicular access will be maintained at all times but may 

be limited to one travel lane or be associated with delays.  
• Temporary water shut-downs. 

 
Timeline 
The project will be advertised for bid and a contractor selected in winter 2020. 
Construction is scheduled to begin spring/summer 2020. 
 
Stay Informed 
Please plan on attending the meeting! If you are unable to attend, please contact 
the project manager Beth Britell at 503-786-7544 or BritellB@milwaukieoregon.gov. 
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